
After the 1st, the 2nd and the 3rd edition of our fam trip congress during which we organized a

tourism fair with the meetings in the booths we are going to change in 2023: there will be B2B meetings

during which all the sellers will meet all the buyers and have 10-minutes business conversations.

The Past The Future

If you are a buyer - you are invited to B2B free of charge.

If you are a seller and you want to promote your business/museum/shrine/company/hotel/etc contact

ernesto@ernesto-travel.pl to get your fee and conditions.


